

17TH NATIONAL HILLMAN RALLY

MANNUM, SOUTH AUSTRALIA, FRIDAY 18 OCT – TUESDAY 22 OCT, 2024

1 YEAR TO THE RALLY

Attention all Hillman and Rootes Group vehicle owners and club members! Planning is well under way for a great rally in Mannum, in South Australia, on 18-22 October 2024. Entries are coming in and the Mannum Motel and Mannum Caravan Park are taking bookings.

The program starts the Friday evening and the activities conclude on the Monday evening. We realise that some entrants have to leave on the Monday morning, due to work and family commitments, but we would strongly encourage people to stay for the Monday activities. These will include a visit the Monarto Safari Park, amongst other things.

More details and costs are on the Hillman Car Club of SA website. For any questions at all about the rally, contact Steve Freeman, Mannum Rally Co-ordinator, on sblafreeman@optusnet.com.au or 0401 603 596.

REGISTER EARLY TO ENSURE YOU GET THE BEST PRICE AND THE ACCOMMODATION THAT YOU PREFER

HOSTED BY:

